BOSS
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RESTAURANT & B USINES SS CENTER

May 10, 2013

Karlene Ableseth

City Clerk

City of Gillette

P. O. Box 3003

Gillette, WY 82717-3003

Greetings:

This letter is to advise the City of Gillette that Boss Lodge Restaurant and Business
Center is being purchased at the end of May, 2013. The retail liquor license belonging
to Boss, LLC dba Boss Lodge Restaurant and Business Center is being sold in
conjunction with the building and land.

It is our understanding that the future owners will be undergoing renovations in order to
open a steakhouse and night club at this location, which will employ additional local
workforce and will generate increased sales tax revenue.

With this letter, it is our intent to assist the City and new owners in a smooth transition of
the retail liquor license. '

If questions should arise, please don't hesitate to contact us.

Thank you.
Sincerely,
& ’5*62/6\ o e L
Brenda L. Boss Everett A. Boss
Owner Owner
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